
As we reach the end of a very 
strange half term, we wanted to let 
you know how incredibly proud we 
are of all of the pupils in Year 5. 
Whether at home or at school, the 
have adapted brilliantly to these 
unprecedented times and wowed us 
with their resilience and persever-
ance. 

When we return on March 8th, our 
topic will be Pharaohs. After seeing 
their enthusiasm for history when 
learning about the Tudor pyramid, 
we are sure they will love learning 
all about life in Ancient Egypt! 

Maths — Fractions; Decimals and   
Percentages 

English — Non-Chronological Report 

History — Ancient Egypt 

Geography — Map work; Human and 
Physical Features 

Art & Design — Hieroglyphics;       
Canopic Jars 

Email addresses: 

p.docwra@newtonleysprimary.org 

s.briggs@newtonleysprimary.org 

Days to Remember 
Monday— 5A & 5B PE; choose coloured reading 
book 

Tuesday—Spelling test 

Wednesday—5B PE; Topic Day 

Thursday—5A PE 

Friday— bring in coloured reading book to     
return 



If you are not sure whether 
your child learns blue or green 
spellings, please check their 
reading record. 

This year, we will continue to be using our multiplication and division facts to help us solve 
problems. Remember, you could use TTRockstars to practise and become a Rock Hero! 




